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ARPA funds used to pay for courthouse plumbing repairs

(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners approved a resolution during their
November 23 meeting to transfer funds from the American Rescue Plan Act Fund
to the General Fund to reimburse the costs of the plumbing project in the
Courthouse.

The. St. Joseph Plumbing and Heating company completed the work this year at
a cost of $79,023.

In other business the Board approved continuing the annual funding of the
Greater Falls City Economic Development and Growth Enterprise, economic
development organization from august 1, 2021 through July 31, 2022 in an
amount of $15-thousand.
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